
From: Laura Romin
To: Larry Crist
Cc: Betsy Herrmann
Subject: Re: Upcoming Review of BLM Sage-Grouse Administrative Draft EIS - Schedule
Date: Friday, May 31, 2013 10:27:02 AM

Yep, we are receiving all of these emails.�

Sent from my iPhone

On May 31, 2013, at 10:26 AM, Larry Crist <larry_crist@fws.gov> wrote:

FYI � you probably already have this info but am clearing my backlog of emails and
 wanted to make sure.
�
From: Bahr, Quincy [mailto:qfbahr@blm.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 1:30 PM
To: Kathleen Clark; John Harja; gstein@fs. fed. us; Ron Rodriguez; Laura Romin; Larry
 Crist
Cc: Tyler Ashcroft; Verlin Smith
Subject: Upcoming Review of BLM Sage-Grouse Administrative Draft EIS - Schedule
�
All,
�
In relation to the upcoming review of the Sage-Grouse�administrative�Draft
 EIS (June 10-24), I recognize the challenges the State of Utah, Forest Service,
 and Fish and Wildlife Service potentially face. Each of your organizations
 potentially have a large number of reviewers. Given that the BLM will ask that
 comments from your organizations be compiled into one table and duplicate
 comments removed (consolidation), the actual review time available for your
 specialists could be even shorter than that available to other cooperating
 agencies. As such, while the review time for your individual reviewers will
 remain June 10-24, we are providing each of your organizations an extra 4 days
 to review, compile and consolidate comments into one comment table (for your
 organization). As a result, all comments from your organizations are due to the
 BLM on or before June 28th.
�
If you have any questions, please let me know.
�
-- 
Quincy Bahr
Project Manager � Greater Sage-Grouse LUP Amendments, Utah Sub-Region
Planning and Environmental Coordinator � BLM, Utah State Office
440 West �200 South, Suite 500
Salt Lake City, UT 84101-1345
801-539-4122 (office)
801-518-1479 (cell)
qfbahr@blm.gov


